
 
 

 

INFORMATION ON THE RESULTS OF THE COMPETITION 

 

 
 

THE DEAN OF THE 

FACULTY OF INTERNATIONAL 

AND POLITICAL STUDIES 

Registered office 

Phone: Fax: 00 48 12 663 25 59 

 

 Kraków, 05.09.2022 
 

RECTOR 

of the Jagiellonian University 

informs about the results of the competition 

for the position of postdoctoral researcher 

in the research group 

At The Centre for International Studies and Development  

of The Faculty of International and Political Studies  

announced on 18.07.2022. 

 

 

 

Acting pursuant to Art. 119 paragraph. 3 of the Act of July 20, 2018 - Law on Higher Education and 

Science, I would like to inform that as a result of the completion of the competition procedure for one 

of the above-mentioned positions selected: 

PhD Paolo Pizzolo 

 

 

SUBSTANTIATION 

Two candidates took part in the competition. Mr Paolo Pizzolo was the only one who complied with 

the highest degree of compliance with the provisions of the Act of July 20, 2018 - Law on Higher 

Education and Science, the Statute of the Jagiellonian University and the terms of the competition 

announcement of 18.07.2022 regarding the criteria specified therein in detail qualifying.  

 

On behalf  

of the Rector of the Jagiellonian University 

 

Dean of  The Faculty of International and Political 

Studies of the Jagiellonian University 

 


